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Date: December 20, 2001

To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLECs)

Subject: CLECs – Florida Public Service Commission Docket Number 990342-TP -
Disclosure of CLEC 911 Information in Florida

Pursuant to Section 365.171, Florida Statutes and Florida Public Service Commission Order No.
99-1992-PAA-TP, all Alternative Local Exchange Carriers (hereinafter referred to as CLECs)
operating in Florida are required to collect and remit 911 fees and to report certain 911 fee
information to the appropriate Florida county authority for all counties in which they operate.

On October 1, 2001, the Florida Commission granted BellSouth’s Petition for Declaratory
Statement regarding the disclosure of certain resale CLEC 911 information in Order No. PSC-
01-1957-DS TL.  The order provides that this information is not considered customer specific
information and, thus, BellSouth is not prohibited from disclosing to a requesting Florida county
certain specific resale CLEC 911 fee information performing the function of collecting and
remitting 911 fees directly to the Florida counties on the CLEC’s behalf.

Therefore, pursuant to and in compliance with Order No. PSC-01-1957-DS-TL, BellSouth will
provide specific resale CLEC 911 fee data to Florida counties when a Florida county requests
such information.  Disclosed information will be limited to the following:

•  Name of each resale CLEC for which BellSouth is remitting 911
fees on behalf of, in the requesting Florida county.

•  Amount of 911 fees BellSouth is remitting to the requesting Florida
county on behalf of each resale CLEC in the requesting county

In response to a request by Duval County, Florida, please be advised that said information for
the third quarter 2001 is expected to be provided to Duval County in December 2001.  BellSouth
will provide this information to other Florida counties once a mechanized process that will collect
this information is in place.

Please contact your BellSouth account team representative if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY MATEO CAYMOL FOR JIM BRINKLEY

Jim Brinkley – Senior Director
BellSouth Interconnection Services


